
	
 
NEWSLETTER – JULY 9, 2018 
Our summer meetings are a more relaxed format and so the newsletter will 
be following that format.  Secretary Alan is very busy at work, so I will try to 
get something out to everyone over the summer – Debbie.  
 
July 5, 2018 meeting 
 
Our summer meetings started with a great meeting hosted by Kiwanian 
Jennifer and her husband, and grill-master, Jamie.  Sixteen members and 
guest Angèle Monette enjoyed burgers and a delicious buffet of salads, 
followed by a selection of pies.  The rain held off until almost the end of the 
evening!  Thank you Jennifer and Jamie for kicking-off our summer 
schedule. 
 

 
 



 
Summer schedule 
Bring a lawn chair to meetings. 
 
July 12 Hosted by Kiwanians Hanna and MaryAnn at home of 

MaryAnn 
July 18 NOTE CHANGE TO WEDNESDAY EVENING! 

Ridgetown lawn bowling club has invited Kiwanis and 
Rotary to enjoy an evening of lawn bowling.  Meet at the 
Ridgetown lawn bowling club at 5:30.  Pizza will be served 
for dinner with lawn bowling lessons for those wishing to 
give it a try. 

July 26 Home of Kiwanian Pierre and Angèle Monette – 93 Victoria 
Avenue, Ridgetown 

July 28 Ridgetown town wide garage sale – we will be running a 
garage sale and barbeque in front of Johnston Motors.  If 
you have items to donate please have them clean and 
priced and they can be delivered to Johnston Motors during 
the week prior to the sale.  Thank you Kiwanian Bill 
Johnston for providing the space! 

August 2 Shaun O’Rourke – 127 Main Street West, Ridgetown 
August 4 & 5 Barbeque at Vintage Tractor Show – more information to 

come 
August 9 Brad Scoyne at his apartment at McKinlay Funeral Home -

76 Main Street East, Ridgetown 
August 11 Ridgetown Kiwanis Community Golf Tournament at 

Ridgetown Golf and Curling Club – registration at noon 
with 1:00 pm shotgun start. 

 Golf ball drop to follow tournament 
August 16 Jim Millar – 13194 Reeders Line, Ridgetown 
August 23 John DeBok – 14329 Lawrence Line, Bothwell 
August 30 Dr. John and Debbie Button – 12920 Onoko Line, Morpeth  
 
 
 


